
STATE OF NEVADA 
UNIFIED CERTIFICATION PROGRAM 

123 E Washington Ave., Ste G 
Las Vegas, NV 89101 

(702) 730-3309 

 
 

March 27, 2024

Clifton Boyd Jr. 
B & L Supply, Inc. 
649 Smith Ave S #100 
St. Paul, MN 55107-2622 

Re: Annual Disadvantaged Business Enterprise (DBE) Certification Update

Dear Clifton Boyd Jr.:

The Nevada Unified Certification Program (NUCP) is pleased to announce that your firm’s certification as a Disadvantaged
Business Enterprise (DBE) in Nevada has been updated in accordance with 49 CFR Part 26. Your certification number is
NV20085682NUCP, and your firm is certified in the following areas:

NAICS 423610: ELECTRICAL APPARATUS AND EQUIPMENT, WIRING SUPPLIES, AND RELATED EQUIPMENT MERCHANT
WHOLESALERS 
NAICS 321114: WOOD PRESERVATION 
NAICS 332216: SAW BLADE AND HANDTOOL MANUFACTURING

Your firm will be listed in Nevada's Certified Vendors Directory which can be accessed via the internet at www.nevadadbe.com.
So long as the firm is listed, it is considered DBE/SBE certified by all NUCP member agencies.

DBE/SBE certification is continuous from the date of this letter, but is contingent upon the firm renewing eligibility annually, by
or before your annual certification date April 27, 2025 You will be notified in advance of your obligation to continue eligibility by
submitting a No Change Affidavit (NCA). Failure to submit forms and/or change of information will be deemed a failure to
cooperate under the Regulation and may result in your firm being decertified.

DBE/SBE certification is NOT a guarantee of work, but enables your firm to compete for, and perform, contract work as a DBE
contractor, subcontractor, consultant, sub consultant or material supplier on all USDOT Federal Aid (FAA, FTA and FHWA) as well
as state funded projects in Nevada.

If, at any time, there is a material change in your firm, including, but not limited to, ownership, officers, directors, scope of work
being performed, daily operations, affiliations with other businesses or individuals, or physical location of the firm, you must
notify this office in writing without delay and in no event not more than 30 days from the change, and must include supporting
documentation. You will receive timely instruction as to how you should proceed, if necessary.

The NUCP reserves the right to withdraw this certification if at any time, it is determined that certification was knowingly
obtained by false, misleading, or incorrect information. DBE/SBE certification is subject to review at any time.

We wish you great success as a Nevada certified DBE. Please contact me at (702) 730-3309 or jessica.lis@dot.nv.gov if you have
any questions or need additional information.

Sincerely, 
 

 
 



Jessica Lis 
DBE Specialist 
External Civil Rights


